
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Another busy and purposeful week, as we prepare for our Annual Sports Day this 
coming Tuesday 31st May 2022.  
 

 
All parents are most welcome to our Sports Day event from 9.30-12.00p.m. It will 
be wonderful to see you all to this event. 
 

 
 

We are hosting another annual Fun Day for all our pupils on Friday 10th June, as 
part of school based fundraising. At this event there are lots of activities for our 
pupils to enjoy, including Pat’s ice-cream and Anto Bee-Active. Payment for this 
event can be made on Parentpay  at £5 per family. Can we please request all 
payment to be made no later than Monday 13th June. 
 

 
 

Order for O’Neills PE uniform can commence. Can we request all orders for this 
uniform are submitted to Mrs Morrow our school secretary by Thursday 30th June. 
Please be advised that you can pay gradually for your uniform throughout the month 
of June via Parentpay. 

  Weekly Update – 27.5.22 



 
 

 
Thankyou Adele for providing the most valuable Mindfulness sessions for all pupils 
throughout this academic year.  We have learned so much about our emotions and 
how our breath can assist us when we feel unsettled in any way.  
P1/2/3 pupils were so privileged to have their final session with Adele. Today’s 
focus centred on five people in our lives, that could be our support network, those 
people we can talk to about worry.  Our pupils certainly thrived from this session, 
availing of the lovely weather outdoors for our breathing exercises. 
 

 

 

 
A special well done to our pupils of the week. We felt particularly proud of the 
pupils this week, receiving this award for demonstrating the most wonderful acts of 
kindness and always giving of their best. Pupil of the week awards are posted each 
week on our school website. 
 

 
 



 
 
Reminders: 
 
 School will  be closed this week Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd of June 
 

 
Cycling Proficiency class with Mrs Shortt’s P7 class, will take place on Tuesday 
31.5.22, instead of Monday for this coming week only.       
 

Dates for your calendar: 
 

• P1/2/3 – Monday 27.6.22 – Fort Evergreen 
• P4/5 – Thursday 16.6.22 – Craigavon Ski Centre 
• P6 and P7 – Wednesday 1.6.22 -Airtastic 
• Fun Day for St. Joseph and St. James’s  -10.6.22 
• Sports Day  - 31.5.22 

 
 
As we near the end of the month of May, where our particular focus has been on 
Mary, we are mindful of the unnecessary sadness in our world. We pray to Mary our 
Mother to enwrap all those, who have experienced such painful loss into her loving 
embrace. 
 

 
 
Wishing everyone in our school community a peaceful weekend. 
 
Yours in continued partnership 
 
C. Wadsworth and staff of St. Joseph and St. James’s P.S. 


